
7th December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Following a successful assessment fortnight, individual student reports for Years 7-11 will be going out this week.
Reports will be available to view from Friday 10th December and will only be available via the SIMS Parents and
SIMS Student apps.  If you do not have access to the SIMS app please see the instructions below.

Year 11 students will be given an envelope with results in a mock results receiving event on Thursday afternoon
prior to parents evening..

Getting started with SIMS Parent

1. On your device create and register your account at
https://id.sims.co.uk/registration/home/soscode

a. Select the login method you want to sign up with (e.g. Microsoft, Google).
b. Enter your unique invite code and your child’s date of birth.

2. From your smartphone or tablet, download the app from the Google Play or Apple App store by searching for
SIMS Parent.

3. From a PC or Windows phone, login online at www.sims-parent.co.uk

If you need help logging into the Parent App or if you need your unique invite code resent, please contact:
abiddle@atlantic-aspirations.org

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Migliari
Vice Principal - Secondary
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